
Agency Name     Plan Contact: 

Please give a brief description on the agency’s 
implementation of EO 22-01:  

How does your 
agency market to 

diverse 
businesses? 

YES: 

NO: How does your 
agency track efforts 
to notify businesses 

about purchasing 
and opportunities to 

bid on contracts? 

Goal for FY24:

Business Diversity Spending Goal Plan FY24 - Governor's Supplier Diversity Subcabinet approved best practices

Progress to Implement EO 22-01: Outreach to OMWBE Certified Businesses: 

  
 

 

YES
Currently in 

progress/has 
completed 

implementation, 
please describe 
your progress 

below 

NO

Has your agency 
made any progress 

with the 
implementation of 

EO 22-01 

Su mmary Statement:  Steps your agency has completed to prepare for forecasting and steps remaining:  

How are supplier diversity efforts managed within your agency: 

YESDoes your 
agency use 
OMWBE’s 

website for your 
contracts and 

procurements? 

NO

Agencies should at 
least have a plan to 
start implementing 

E0 22-01 

https://omwbe.wa.gov/state-supplier-diversity-reporting/supplier-diversity-best-practices

	Text1: We post all our RFQ/RFPs on OMWBE's website. We utilize WEBs for outreach, but need to expand our efforts now that our contracts office is fully staffed and utilize OMWBE's directory as well. We send personalized emails to small, veteran-owned, and OMWBE certified businesses asking them to bid on our solicitations. We started tracking our efforts in excel.
	Text2: 
	Text3: Yes, we have made progress with implementation of EO 22-01.

The agency uses statewide contracts and staff have been trained on recognizing small, veteran, and OMWBE certified businesses. 

RFP and contract language have been changed to align with OMWBE and DES guidance. We have updated our RFP document to incorporate a requirement for diverse business inclusion plans to allow us to track subcontractor spend. Winning bids are posted on our website and we analyze our options to unbundle for each competitive solicitation.

We have started focusing on outreach for each solicitation by utilizing WEBS. We also signed up for a booth at the forum mentioned above.


	Text4: The contracts office is partnering with the Budget Office as well as with financial liaisons from each division to forecast upcoming procurements. This is a new process for our agency, so we are building and documenting the processes along the way.
	Text5: Military Department
	Text6: Alyssa Anderson Pearson / alyssa.anderson-pearson@mil.wa.gov
	Text7: Our spend goal is 16% for FY24. The Military Department has it broken out as 10% for Minority Business Enterprises and 6% for Women's Business Enterprises. 
	Agency Logo: 
	Text 8: The Contracts and Procurement Administrator manages supplier diversity efforts within the Military Department. Recently a new position, Procurement & Supply Specialist 4, was created to help support these efforts.
	Text 9: The Military Department is utilizing the toolkit provided by OWMBE as well as the supplier diversity handbook provided by DES to increase agency spend with OMWBE certified businesses. We have changed RFP and contract language to incorporate DES and OMBWE best practices, increased outreach to diverse vendors, and signed up for a booth at the Washington Regional Contracting Forum on September 20, 2023.


